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Upcoming Nevada Medicaid Community Paramedicine 

Provider Training and Enrollment Sessions 

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) and the Nevada Medicaid Provider Training 

team will conduct training and enrollment sessions for the Community Paramedicine provider community.  

This targeted training will include an introduction to the Nevada Medicaid Program, an overview of the 

Community Paramedicine Program, website navigation and a billing overview.  Future web announcements 

will provide the details concerning the locations, dates and times of the upcoming training sessions.   

 


